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Although the proposed zoning map amendment from LO (Limited Office) to LB-L (Limited 

Business - Special Use Limited) is generally consistent with the Legacy Comprehensive Plan and 

the West Suburban Area Plan, denial of the request is reasonable and in the public interest 

because the request does not include a site plan which would depict how the site would be used 

and there is no trip generation information available from the existing or proposed zonings. 

 

 


